
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to Turtles! This letter aims to provide you with some of the basic 

information you will need. 

 

For the first few weeks, we believe that it is important for you to help your child 

settle into their new routine and we will do all we can to support you and your child 

during this time. Nursery children can come into the classroom from 

8:45am.Attending regularly allows your child to fully benefit from the continuity of 

activities and experiences.  If your child is unable to attend due to illness, holiday or 

other circumstances, please contact the school and let us know.  

 

Collection for all Turtles children is in our small playground. 

 

 

This Autumn Term 1 we will focus on the themes ‘All about Me’ and ‘Habitats’ .Then 

Autumn Term 2 will focus on the theme ‘Winter’. Please see Autumn Term Planning on 

the website and on our parents’ information board .We aim to find out as much as 

possible about your child as this will help us tailor our planning to their personal 

interests. We also use this information to find out about your child’s existing 

knowledge and understanding. This helps us to identify their next steps in their 

learning. 

 

Story time is part of our daily routine and we also follow  ‘Letters  and Sounds’  along 

with daily phonics lessons which helps reading development.  

 

      Snack 

  We kindly ask for a donation of 20p a day for snack. 

 

.P.E. 

 P.E is on Tuesdays.Our focus this term has been  gaining more confidence in catching 

and throwing and also Movement Patterns.  

 

Outdoor Learning is on Friday afternoons.  

     Outdoor Learning Kit: Wellies, Waterproof bottoms and top and a Waterproof coat.                                                 

We have red waterproof onesies and some spare wellies for your child to use, however 

it would be beneficial if your child brings their own as well as we use the outside area 

in all weathers!  

 



 

If at any time you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to speak to any 

one of us in Turtles class and we will be more than happy to help you.  

 

We look forward to working with you this year! 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

Mrs K Hedger 

 

Nursery Leader 
 


